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November 2016
Dear Mequon Friend,

At this time of year as we pause to give thanks for the richness of our
lives, we celebrate our community and appreciate our friendships in our
neighborhoods. We take pride in the bounty and beauty of Mequon.

Since 1999 the Mequon Community Foundation (MCF) has enriched our
neighborhoods, parks, school system and infrastructure, strengthening the
fabric of our lives. You can enrich that fabric through a donation that
will leave a legacy for future generations.

Your support helps preserve Mequon’s rich history for the future, and
provides children and families with constructive, wholesome activities to
enjoy in our great community. A donation of any size is most welcome.

In this season of giving thanks, please consider a charitable donation that
will have an immediate impact in our own hometown.

Sincerely,

Kathy Pederson
President

P.S. Please visit www.mcfgives.org for more information about the impact 
of MCF in our community.

“I give because I trust that my donation will go to 

the greatest area of need in the community.”   

Jim Bell, Mequon Resident and MCF donor



Our Mission – Since 1999, our mission has been to enhance the natural, cultural and educational resources in Mequon by  
helping the community to maintain high quality institutions, facilities and services that are not funded through tax dollars.

Our Successes – Over $600,000 has been donated by Mequon  
residents and businesses for many local projects, including…

Our future depends on your contributions!
Thank you for your support.

Visit our website www.mcfgives.org  
to learn more about Mequon Community Foundation’s  

impact in our community.

Officer Iron of the  
Mequon Police Force

Pukaite Woods

Sommer Pavilion at River Barn Park

Scoreboard at Rennicke Field

Carpenter Park improvements  
and fencing

Garrison’s Glen Boat Launch


